
Tournament Game Reports/Supplemental Reports 

Please be aware that per FYSA Rule 901, the following forms are required to be used by the 

tournaments sanctioned by FYSA. Modifications to the game report and supplemental report as 

the addition of tournament logos and sponsors is acceptable. Context of forms cannot be 

changed. 

a.      Official FYSA or USSF Game Report  

b.      Official FYSA or USSF Supplemental Report 

c.       Official USSF Game Report and Supplemental Report to be used for referee abuse and 

assault 

Failure to use the forms listed in A, B and C above will result in a fine to the tournament of $100 

per incorrect form used. This change is effective as of January 1, 2010. 

This means that if you are using an outside software provider to run your tournament (e.g., 

Got Soccer, Demosphere, etc), you may use their game “reports” as game cards or rosters 

of players cleared at credentials but you must still use the official reports listed above as the 

official game reports. You must ensure that if you do use those game cards, you have 

verified the information against official documents (roster and guest player forms) before 

sending them out to games and they should accompany an official game report. It is on the 

official FYSA or USSF game report that any and all cards must be noted (including games 

served) and a supplemental must be attached for ALL red cards. 

 


